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This bill would negatively impact many, many families that use the Willamette River 

for recreational boating, along with businesses that support the boating community.  

 

My family currently uses the river for recreational boating from May through 

September, but we would be banned from the river if this bill were to pass.  

 

As a member of the boating community and a local small business owner, I am 

strongly opposed.  

 

Thank you. 


